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Old Princes Highway, 
Littlehampton Pedestrian Refuge  

Works Notice 

                   

 

 

The $168 million Road Safety Program is jointly funded by 

the Australian (50%) and South Australian (50%) 

Governments over three years. 

What’s happening 

We are installing a new pedestrian refuge on Old Princes Highway, 
near Childs Road in Littlehampton, to improve pedestrian safety and 
connectivity.  

These works include: 

• construction of a new pedestrian refuge, with new pedestrian 
ramps on both approaches to the refuge  

• new line marking  

• new road signage 

How this affects you 

To do this work safely there will be speed and lane restrictions in 

place during working hours. Speed restrictions will remain in place 

outside of working hours, and until line marking is completed in 

December 2024.  

Please follow onsite signage and traffic management directions while 

works are in progress.  

Access for heavy vehicles will be maintained at all times. 

When 

Friday, 8 November 2024 to 
December 2024, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday between 
9.00am and 4.00pm 

Where 

Old Princes Highway, 
Littlehampton, near Childs 
Road 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/RSP 

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improved pedestrian 
safety and connectivity 
in local communities. 

 

This forms part of the 
$168 million Road 
Safety Program 

We are delivering critical road safety upgrades 
and improvements on remote, regional, and 
urban roads, footpaths and cycle paths around 
South Australia 
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Access for public transport will be maintained, however, please check the latest updates on scheduled 

services at adelaidemetro.com.au 

Access to properties will be maintained. Advance notice will be provided if temporary access restrictions 

are required.  

There may be some noise associated with these works but we’ll do our best to keep the disruption to a 

minimum.  

Old Princes Highway, Littlehampton pedestrian refuge concept design 
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